
   

St Augustine’s cuppa and chat 

for the women of the                       

community will be held next 

Thursday 7th  September at 

10.30am at Meg’s Café in      

Creswick. All welcome. 

            

St Augustine’s Creswick & St Peter’s Daylesford   

   Napier St Creswick          Duke St Daylesford 

     

 
  We are child safe Parishes, committed to safeguarding children  & vulnerable adults.  

  We acknowledge the Dja Dja Wurrung People as the Traditional Custodians  of the land 

on which we live. We pay our respect to Elders, past, present and emerging.  

 

Sunday September 3rd 22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 2023 (Year A) 

Parish Priest     

Fr Justin Driscoll 

    

Admin & Safeguarding Officer   

Leonie Keynes    

Parish Office  

13 Duke St Daylesford 

0448 220 685      

PO Box 518 Daylesford 3460 

daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

 

Office Hours  

Wed & Fri 11.30am - 4.00pm          

Thursday   9.00am - 2.00pm 

 

Parish School Principals                                               

St Augustine's Michael Heenan 

5345 2106            

St Michael’s Tim Hogan 

5348 1261                                     

Mass Times  

Sunday  

This Sunday (September 2/3) 

Creswick 6.00pm Vigil  

Daylesford 10.30am Sunday 

 

10.30am Weekdays                     

Daylesford Wednesday                

Ballan Thursday               

Creswick Friday 

Next Sunday                   

(September 10th ) 

Creswick 9.00am   

Daylesford 10.30am  

 

 

 

 

Baptism      

We welcome                                 

Remy Georgie Davidson              

child of 

George and Katie, baptised at 

St Augustine's this Saturday 

with Godparents 

 Stacey & Jason                                              

A review of the monthly Vigil Mass times                

will be undertaken at both Churches before the 

commencement of daylight saving. 

Social Justice &        

the Voice 

The Ballarat for Yes 

campaign is making a  

video which shows       

support for the Voice 

from different groups across our community 

and St Augustine's will be one of many           

locations included in the project.  

Parishioners from Creswick and Daylesford  are 

invited to be part of a group photo and short 

video at the front of St Augustine’s Creswick on 

Saturday September 9th at 5.00pm.                  

For planning, please let the office know if you’d 

like to be part of it by Friday Sept 8. However 

you are also welcome just to come along! 

If you have any questions please contact               

Kallista Kaval on 0412 787 487. 

 

Ballarat Clergy Support Fund 

Annual Collection supporting 

the Sick and Retired Priests 

This fund supports the 17     

senior priests of the Ballarat 

Diocese who are sick and/or     

retired. Many also  continue to 

celebrate weekend Masses in our own parishes. 

Over the next few years a number of priests 

currently in parish ministry will be moving into 

retirement, and will also need to be supported 

by the fund. Envelopes for this annual collec-

tion are available in the Churches and can be 

placed in the collection basket. Your ongoing 

support is greatly appreciated. Thank you.    

Donations over $2.00 are tax deductible.  

Recent deaths 

Fr Steve Bohan 

(Yarrawonga),             

Maureen Santamaria 

(Ballarat East). 

Anniversaries of death 

Creswick  

Rae Keogh, Marie Lewis,  

Kevin Preston, Chris Rhodes. 

Daylesford 

John Brodie, Paul Daglish,  

Louisa Horvath,  

Ronnie Melotte,  

Max Power, Martin Richards,  

Margaret Murphy,                

Danielle Sartori,                  

Bill Shanahan, Lorna Tatti,  

Lionel Whitaker, John White. 

 

Feast of St Augustine 

Thank you to all who joined 

the 10.30am Feast day Mass 

for Monday’s Feast of            

St Augustine and the lunch 

that followed. Thank you to 

the Parish School for their 

generous hospitality. 

.  

Daylesford Pastoral Council meeting       

The Council members met during the week 

discussing the Passionist Family Groups of 

the Parish with the hope of offering support 

to each of the three groups and reinvigorat-

ing those that are open to continuing to 

meet or restarting. St Michael’s School will 

undertake a major refurbishment of the 

classrooms in 2024 reported Tim Hogan. 

The Swiss Italian Festa returns to                 

Daylesford and St Peter’s Church on              

Sunday October 29th. Very positive               

feedback from the Winter Sounds Festival 

performances at St Peter’s Church two 

weeks ago. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Father’s Day  

to all the Father’s, Grandfathers,            

Stepfathers, Foster Dad’s, Uncle’s and 

Brothers and for those who are a Father 

figure to us. We think of you on this special 

day and thank you for the joy and love you 

bring into our lives, especially those we 

have lost.  (image courtesy of iStock)  

Sacramental Program 

Children in Year 4 upwards have been         

invited to be enrolled by their parents in 

the Daylesford Parish Reconciliation         

program. with the sacrament being           

celebrated on Wednesday September 13th 

at 5.30pm in St Peter’s Church.  


